

From:

Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox Monday, 15 May 2023 11:57 AM

To:

Subject:

FW: Electoral boundaries.

Comment 92 (C92)

From: Geoff and Rose Bowen

Sent: Monday, 15 May 2023 11:38 AM

To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox < boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au>

Subject: Electoral boundaries.

[External Email] This email was sent from outside the organisation. Be cautious, particularly with links and attachments.

SPAM emails must be reported to the Helpdesk.

Dear Commissioner,

My family and I are responding to the electoral boundary suggestions published on your website.

There are so very many situations where regional residents do not have a fraction of the services and Government support that metropolitian dwellers do. Redistributing the boundaries as you propose without a doubt reduces the voice of regional people and increases the influence of metro based voters.

Given that so much of the wealth that WA enjoys is produced in regional and remote areas (mining and agriculture) the residents who live a completely different way of life from Metro people really should be able to have regional representatives who live in and understand the realities of country living. The Country /Metro divide is a fact of life and in all fairness country people deserve fair representation which they will not have the option of if the number of regional seats is as severely reduced as you propose.

The Labor Party's suggestion to abolish the North West Central electorate in favour of new metropolitan seats may benefit their political fortunes but it would be a devastating blow for regional communities that clearly need more representation now; not less.

Please consider how this redistribution will ensure democratic equity for all West Australians.

The fate of regional West Australians is in your hands.

Sincerely,

The Bowen family, Rose, Geoff and Annette.
Doodlakine.WA 6411.
Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the lands on which our electoral activities take place. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.